Talbot Primary PTA Sustainability Vision

The PTA’s aim is to help create a more sustainable future for our children, supporting the
school’s policies and in line with Leeds Sustainable Schools framework. We are reviewing
current ways of working to ensure we think about greener alternatives at our events, and
help to reduce our environmental impact.

The PTA already maximises the use of resources to minimise waste wherever possible.
Changes made in recent years to become more sustainable include:

» Less plastic at events (requests to BYO and for donations of
glasses/crockery/cutlery)

» Swap Shop (recycling second hand school uniform)

» PTA Comms (email updates, tickets online — all reduce amount of paper copies in
book bags)

If you have more ideas to consider, please contact the PTA.



